
Third Grade 
Newsletter October 29th -November 2nd

Academics Reminders

You’re Invited!!! What’s Coming Up….

Contact the Teacher

Math-Wrapping up 
addition and beginning 
subtraction 
Reading-Understanding 
Sequence 
Writing-Narrative Writings
Research-Native 
Americans

ü October 29th

Make-Up Picture 
Day

ü October 30th

POL at 1:00 p.m.
ü November 2nd -9th

Book Fair
ü November 6th

No School

ü We hope to see 
everyone at our POL 
on Tuesday October 
30th at 1:00!!

Reports Cards will be sent home 
Wednesday October 31st.  Please 
contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher if you have any questions or 
concerns, regarding grades!

ccarroll@riverwalkacademy.com
tcrowder@riverwalkacademy.com
mdelangie@riverwalkacademy.com
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